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Additional security staff have been hired, as well as more MPD officers
• There are 3 security stations throughout the skyway that are manned from 

7am-1pm, and 3pm-9pm.
• They have digital logs for all security officers so they know how often each 

area of the ramps are being walked
• They have increased their efforts in trespassing people
• They have added some T3 units (segways) to allow them to get between 

the ramps faster
• The crime statistics for 2017-2018 show that crime is down 45% in the 

ramps
• They have added LED lighting throughout the ramps, as well as on the 

outsides
• Signs were added to all intercoms with a phone number to call
• This phone is monitored by the same people who monitor the intercoms, it 

just allows you to be more discreet when contacting Ramp Security
• You can also use the intercoms or this phone number to ask for an 

escort to your vehicle in the ramps



Security cameras were all upgraded to high definition and 40 mobile 
cameras were also added

• Cameras are monitored by Ramp Security at all times
• The camera system is the same one the MPD use throughout the city
• They have started doing late night soft closures in multiple ramps
• Only one entrance is open after midnight
• They have a security person stationed at this entrance
• This is in place 7 days/week

In the meeting, the group asked for improved security and lighting along the 
walk path from Ramp C that connects into North Loop. We will advocate for 
improvements to this pedestrian bridge in the coming months
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